
SAMPFORD PEVERELL PARISH COUNCIL 
 
2021 Annual Parish Meeting: 4 May 2021 
Report on the accounts for 2020/21 
 
The Parish Council received a number of grants and donations during the year: £2,200 from 
the Parish Magazine, £2,289.74 from the Devon Air Ambulance Trust, £685 and £800 from 
Cllr Radford’s Locality Budget in support of two projects (the creation of a wildflower 
meadow in the Community Orchard and the purchase of a third defibrillator unit for the  
village respectively) and £6,300 from MDDC upon surrender of the lease and transfer of the 
public toilets to the Parish Council. Additionally, there was an increased precept of £16,555 
to meet the running costs arising from the transfer of the toilets. 
 
During the year the Air Ambulance night landing light system was installed at the Whitnage 
Road Sports Field at a cost of £3,944.32 (supported by the DAAT grant and donation monies 
from the Parish Magazine), the Higher Town defibrillator was purchased using funds from 
the Locality Budget and again monies from the Parish Magazine and a contribution of £400 
was made towards the costs of tree works associated with the erection of ball-stop netting 
at the Sports Field. 
 
Full details of income and expenditure are contained within the statement of accounts for 
2020/21 which the Parish Council will discuss during the Annual Meeting. The statement will 
be published in full on the website and copies may be purchased by parishioners on request. 
 
 
M J Aspray 
Responsible Finance Officer 
Sampford Peverell Parish Council 


